

WELS Western Wisconsin District c/o Rev. Galen Riediger 500 Park St West Salem, WI 54669 July 7, 2022

Dear Rev. Riediger,

"Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me."

Matthew 25:40

A generation of young people is crying out for help - hungry for Truth, comfort, peace, and love. Questions submitted for a recent CFS presentation at a Christian high school are the proof: suicide, stress, gender issues, and depression are topics on their minds.

Thank you for helping CFS answer that cry! **Your recent donation** places you on the front lines with our 110+ counselors and therapists - bringing hope in these ways:

- · Removing financial barriers to Christian mental health care
- Providing screenings at partner schools to identify youth and teens at risk
- Recruiting and hiring more Christian counselors
- Supporting our current CFS therapists with spiritual and professional growth to integrate Christian truths into their counseling work

We gratefully acknowledge receipt of the very generous gift from the WELS Western Wisconsin District of \$2,806.00 on 7/5/2022.

Thank you - and please pray that the Lord will bless our shared and vital ministry!

Blessings.

No goods or services were provided to you in exchange for your donation. Wisconsin Lutheran Child & Family Service is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit.

W175 N11120 Stonewood Drive | Germantown, Wisconsin 53022